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NOTICE OF PENDING ACTION 
 

LETTER OF PUBLIC CONVENIENCE OR NECESSITY 
 

The City of Fort Bragg has received an application for a Letter of Public 
Convenience or Necessity in support of a Liquor License Application for the 

following: 
 

APPLICANT:    MAHKAYLA MILLER                           
 

ADDRESS:       142 E. LAUREL STREET                     
 

ABC LICENSE NO.:       636743                                    
 
 
 

Fort Bragg Municipal Code Section 9.34.050(C) establishes a comment period of 30 
days (from the date notice is mailed to property owners and residents within 500 

feet of the above property) for submittal of public comments.  Please submit written 
comments to City Clerk June Lemos, 416 N. Franklin Street, Fort Bragg, CA 95437, 

jlemos@fortbragg.com, by June 1, 2022. 
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